
Temple-Greenville Police Joint Board
Minutes of the Public Meeting via Zoom

February 1, 2021

The meeting was called to order at 5:00 pm by Chair Bill Ezell of Temple. By order of roll call 
vote, in attendance were Bill Ezell and Ken Caisse of Temple, Maggie Bickford and Doug 
Reardon of Greenville, Chief McTague and Deb Morrison. 

Minutes

Bill made a motion to accept the minutes for the January 4 meeting. Doug Reardon seconded. 
Motion passed unanimously.

Old Business

In regards to the TGPD contract renewal, Bill said that Temple had decided to do the one-year 
extension. Maggie agreed on behalf of Greenville. Bill said this won’t ratify the contract until 
town meeting, which is undetermined if it will be postponed due to Covid or not.  

There was discussion on the new cruiser. Chief explained this is part of the eight-year plan and 
will come out of the detail budget. He asked if the board should take a vote to approve the 
warrant article for the cruiser tonight. They offered a verbal approval but will be discussed at 
the respective selectmen’s meetings.

New Business

Chief requested that the board approve the webinar “Cryptocurrency and the Dark Web” for 
Sgt. Rousseau to attend Feb. 22-23 for a cost of $325. Doug made a motion to approve the class. 
Motion passed unanimously.

Chief’s Report

There’s no change in the department’s operation due to Covid. Everyone on the department who 
wanted their vaccine has received it and are scheduled for their second vaccination.

The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, March 1 at 5:00 pm via Zoom. Doug made a motion 
to adjourn and Bill Ezell seconded. All in favor to adjourn. The meeting ended at 5:09 pm.

Minutes prepared by Deb Morrison.


